
Date  : 7/7/2016 5:06:15 PM
From  : "Luciralia Ibarra" 
To  : "Dave Rand" 
Cc  : "Mark Armbruster" 
Subject  : Re: new Hollywood project at Hollywood and Wilcox

I have time 7/11 from 1-230, 7/12 from 1-4, or 7/15 from 1-5. Let me know what works.
-Luci

On Thu, Jul 7, 2016 at 4:30 PM, Dave Rand <dave@agd-landuse.com> wrote:

Hi Luci-

 

Mark and I were hoping to meet with you next week some time to discuss a new mixed use project (housing above ground floor retail) at the
southeast corner of Hollywood Boulevard and Wilcox.  It will be approximately 240 units.

 

Attached is a brief (preliminary DRAFT) summary of the project details.

 

Is there a good day/time we could meet next week to discuss?

 

Thanks

 

Dave

 

 

Dave Rand, Esq.
Armbruster Goldsmith & Delvac LLP

12100 Wilshire Blvd. | Suite 1600 | Los Angeles | CA | 90025

Direct:  310.254.9025 | Main:  310.209.8800

dave@agd-landuse.com

 

This e-mail, and any attachments hereto, is intended only for use by the addressees named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential
information.  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail, and
any attachments hereto, is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify this office at 310.209.8800 and
permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and any printout thereof.

þ Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 

-- 
Luciralia Ibarra | Senior City Planner
Major Projects | Department of City Planning | City of Los Angeles 
luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org | 213.978.1378
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